PSLU Committee

From: Kuulei Alcomindras-Palakiko <kuumakg@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 9:43 AM

To: PSLU Committee

Subject: Rezoning of 266 Dickenson St.

Aloha.

My name is J. Kuulei Alcomindras-Palakiko. | am a resident of, born and raised, in Lahaina. | am old enough to
remember the times of a simpler life and one that didn‘t include the squeezing out of our local people. | worry about the
future of our keiki and question whether the changes being made around Lahaina (Hawaii if we must be honest} is one
that is with THEIR future in mind- vs that of the dollar and those who have it. ‘

This is a written testimony in opposition to the rezoning of the 266 Dickenson St. property.

Tho "affordable" housing is needed in Lahaina, (truly affordable!) one must consider the proper place for this housing,
and this site is NOT the appropriate place. It is already congested with very little walking and driving space- add in a big
structure that would now "house” more people, it is going to be a nightmare! If you‘ve ever been to this corner, you‘d
know first hand how busy it is and how cars already have to make room for each other to pass; You would know that
there is very little walking space; You would know that that area is way too small to add anything else. It will be way less
safe especially for the families at Sacred Hearts School. The infrastructure is not made for any more than is already
there. It's time we stop trying to squeeze things in where they don‘t belong!

Mahalo for your consideration; please do not allow the rezoning of the property!

Ku‘ulei A.Palakiko
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